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Catholic Life and Collective Worship

Spring has most definitely sprung and it was wonderful to welcome
everyone back yesterday.  We hope you all had a restful Easter

break and spent quality time with your famillies.

Yesterday morning, all the children in KS1 and 2 gathered
together and reflected on this week’s Gospel story of when

Thomas doubted that Jesus had risen.  We thought about our
own faith and whether we question it sometimes. We prayed
to God to help us stay strong in our faith.  We set our mission
for the week: To keep growing in faith, just like Thomas did. 

Tuesday 16th April
Y4 trip to Malham

COMING UP SOON...
Wednesday 17th April

Y3 Come Dine With Me
Thursday 18th April
PFA Movie Night

More details below...

Thursday 18th April, 3:15-5:15pm

£5 per ticket (includes hot dog, drink and
bag of sweets) purchased via Parent Pay

Please inform the office
if your child has dietary

requirements

Sacrament of First Holy Communion

There will be an information meeting with Mrs Haines and Fr Anthony in
school on Monday 15th April at 3:30pm. for any parents/carers of

children in Y4 and above who wish to make their sacrament. 

Monday 15th April
First Holy Communion
information meeting
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Eid Mubarak to all our children and their families celebrating Eid al-Fitr this week.

Next week, the children of St Francis will be taking part in ‘Other Faiths’ week, which this
half term will focus on Islam.

We would love for any of our families who have photos of their celebrations from this
special time or anything else they would like to share about their faith to email the school

or bring in to their class teacher/Ms Jennings.

Also, we would love to hear from any parents who would like to visit our children and
share with them all about this special time of year (Ramadan and Eid) or about their faith

in general to help support the children’s understanding of Islam. If you would like to do
this , please email the office.

Opportunities
for children to 
explore their
special gifts...


